
May 2013 

Sigma Koki Co., Ltd. 

Tokyo Head Office, Sales Department 

Dear All Customer 

Product Discontinuance Notice: Opal Glass Diffusers 

This is to notify that DFO-30C-1 has been discontinued since the stock were sold out. Please refer to below 

for the replacement and difference in specification. Regarding the other three items, the sale will also be 

stopped when the present stock are sold out. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

our International Sales Division. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Discontinuing 

product 
Replacement Difference 

DFO-30C-1 DFO-30C03-1 

DFO-50C-1 DFO-50C03-1 

DFO-30S-1 DFO-30S03-1 

DFO-50S-1 DFO-50S03-1 

Thickness 

2.4mm⇒3.0mm 

 （April 2014 Update） 


